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EXHIBIT 
(Notice of Restoration of Operations) 

 Zolo Broadcasting LLC ("Zolo"), the licensee of Television Translator K34AI-D, La 

Pine, OR (Facility ID No. 36175) (the "Translator") hereby notifies the FCC that the Translator 

has restored licensed operations and has otherwise returned to air, pursuant to its most recent 

licensed parameters.  See FCC File No. BLDTT-20090821ABT.  Accordingly, the remainder of 

its STA, which was granted on October 12, 2022, is moot.  See FCC File No. 0000200619. 

Please also note that K34AI-D has a renewal application pending, so that K34AI-D should now 

be listed as again operational in the FCC database.   

 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/draftCopy.html?displayType=html&appKey=ad271251998341f0858ccf6212b6c0ea&id=ad271251998341f0858ccf6212b6c0ea&goBack=N

